Exhibit 16
Sui Hui Proposal (CPA19-01)

From: Leah Ann Sperl

To: Community Development Email
Subject: Sui Hui parcel

Date: Thursday, May 02, 2019 2:01:52 PM

I live in the Summit Hill condominiums off 23rd Ave. it sounds as if the parcel is meant for
high density appts. The problem is there is very little parking left on the streets for anyone.
Also there is no ¢ Tran service up here. In the past two years | have had two surgeries and no
access to bus or ¢ van service. Was told service is one block away. Not helpful if you are on
knee scooter or walker. | do not think this is appropriate use of this parcel. Leah Ann Sperl
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